
 

 

 

 

Notice to Sai Devotees for 31st Dec 2022 

 

SAI DEVOTEES are requested to note that, SHRI SAMADHI 

MANDIR will remain open on Saturday, 

Dt.31/12/2022 throughout the night for 

Darshan. Hence, “Shejarti” on 31st December 2022 and “Kakad 

Aarti” on Dt.01/01/2023 will not be performed. 


